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Dear Governor Nikki Haley:

Az yvour constituent, I am writing you today to urge you to oppose any and all
gun control legislation that may be considered in the wake of the terrorist
attack.

More anti-gun laws will severely handicap my fellow Americans from have access
to the toocls necessary to stop these tragedies. We have already seen how
quickly an armed citizen can stop or delay these type of attacks. This is
precisely why we will see more of these terrorist attacks occur in our
"Gun-Free Zones". I am all for harsher MANDATORY penalties for those who use
firearms in the commission of viclent crimes. Our current policy of
"rehabilitation"” and "probation" are nothing but a "get out of jail free" card
s0 that violent criminals can improve on their tradecraft.

We have smeen time and time again that bans do not stem the vieclent crime in our
streets. We only have to lock at cities like Chicage and New York who have the
harshest gun laws, but some of the highest VICLENT Crime rates.

While I do not condone the heinous acts that occurred in Orlando, this
knee-jerk reaction by anti-gqun legislators will only infringe on the ability of
law-abiding citizens to exercise their right to self-defense.

Please stand up for my rights and reject any and all calls for new gun control
legislation.

Thank you, and I await yvour response on this important issue. "

Sincerely,

Jordan Shealy

108 McCall Rd

Simpsonville, SC 29680-86337




